
prescription collection. 

telephone conversations with volunteers (combatting

loneliness).

transport to urgent appointments (such as

chemotherapy etc.).

Limited capacity for small urgent shopping.

In partnership with Stokesley Town Council, we are in

the process of setting up a food bank in Stokesley

Town Hall that will distribute to those in need (this is a

separate service to the 'food parcel' service mentioned

by Central Government). 

Here at community care we are in the process of adapting

our services to match the new needs of the community.

As a very small part of that we will be sending out a

weekly online newsletter with updates and key

information as things evolve. Please pass on this

information to those who may benefit.

 

Current Services:

The services we currently offer for vulnerable members

of the community (with no other support in place) are:

 

If you are vulnerable please contact us with other needs

and we will do our best to meet them, or pass on our

number to those you think may benefit. 

 

Updates:

 

Please donate non-perishable food at the Town Hall

between 10-12am Mon-Fri.

 

We are still trying to adapt and so our services will

evolve as we get more in place. All updates will be given

on the newsletter. 
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01642 710190

Contact for urgent
appointments:

Contact for all other
services:

Contact if interested
in volunteering:

01642 710085
volunteering@

stokesleycca.org.uk

We are taking all possible

precautions to ensure we are in

line with the recommendations

by government health

organisations to avoid

contamination.

 

 


